
 

 

 
 

 

1.1.2023 
 
We hereby declare that as of January 1, 2023, the Technion’s Faculty of Industrial Engineering 
and Management has been renamed, and it is now known as the Faculty of Data and Decision 
Sciences. The names of the faculty’s various degree programs and study tracks have remained 
unaltered, as has the training received by our graduates. 

 

Professor Rann Smorodinsky, Dean. 

 

 


